
It'll cost you!

DON’T BUY ALCOHOL
FOR UNDER 18S

IT’LL COST
US...

Responsible drinkers, businesses, parents and young 
people should not have to pay the price for crime & disorder 
on our streets and alcohol-related injuries and illnesses 
filling our hospitals. 

If you suspect a licenced premises of selling 
alcohol to under 18s, or to an adult supplying 
under 18s - report them.

See it happening? Contact St.Helens Council 
Trading Standards on 01744 676299 or 
email tradingstandards@sthelens.gov.uk

THE COST OF ALCOHOL MISUSE IN SOCIETY IS 
ESTIMATED TO BE AROUND £21 BILLION


